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The 2016-17 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) is now available.  If you'll be going to school between July 1, 2016, and June 30, 2017, and have not submitted a 2016-17 FAFSA, you need to do two things:

*** 1. Get an FSA ID ***

Last year you may have used your Federal Student Aid PIN to sign your FAFSA online.  On May 10, 2015, we replaced the PIN with a username and password called the FSA ID.  If you have not yet created an FSA ID for yourself, go to http://StudentAid.gov/fsaid and create one before you start your FAFSA.  If you provide parental information on your FAFSA, your parent should get his or her own FSA ID.

Be sure to create your own FSA ID.  Don't let anyone else create one for you--not even your parent.  Letting someone else create your FSA ID could cause problems with your financial aid.

TIP: You have the option to link your PIN to your FSA ID during the registration process.  If you don't link your PIN or can't remember your PIN, you can still create an FSA ID.  However, you may need to wait up to three days before you can use your FSA ID to start your Renewal FAFSA.

*** 2. Submit Your FAFSA ***

Go to http://fafsa.gov and click the green "Login" button.  Use your FSA ID to start your FAFSA.

Remember to apply before your deadlines.  Select "Deadlines" at fafsa.gov for specific deadline information.

If you have questions about your FAFSA, online help is available on every page.  Look for "Help and Hints" in a box to the right.

Thank you,

U.S. Department of Education
Federal Student Aid




